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       Friday 11
th

 September 

Issue One Featuring Krystal’s art work  

 

Happy Saint Patrick’s Day 

Last week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Noah Caleb Noah  Adela Amelia Callum Tom 

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
100% 100% 99% 98% 100% 98% 100% 

 

Thank you to some of our Upper Juniors who 

led an assembly today to help remind us of 

the importance of St. Patrick’s missionary. 

We all really enjoyed watching the brilliant 

and talented Irish dancers too! Well done all. 

Science Week Fun! 

Year 1 and 2 were creating explosions this 

week out on the playground! They had such 

fun learning about different areas of science. 

Reception made balloon rockets and some of 

our juniors made jumping beans! I think we 

may have some budding scientists of the 

future. 

Here are a few photographs from the day: 

 

School Dinners 

Payment for school dinners should be made 

at the beginning of each half term or each 

Monday please for those who prefer to pay 

weekly. 

The weekly cost is £ 10.50 or £63 for this half 

term. Cash or cheques payable to 

Warwickshire County Council. 

 

 

Attendance  

This week’s attendance: 99.5% 

 

This is amazing!!  

 

We Pray For 

We pray for Callum and James as they further 

their spiritual journey tonight at their 

Confirmation.  

We wish them the very best luck this evening. 

 

Log Trail and Grass 

The children are not allowed to go on the 

grass at the moment, nor the log trail. It is 

wet and dangerous. It is also not fair on our 

cleaners to be clearing up lots of mud in 

school. Therefore, please DO NOT walk 

across the grass after school to collect you 

child and DO NOT allow your child or their 

siblings on the log trail. 

Music  

We have to subsidise the music tuition that is 

offered to us by County Music. At the 

moment we do not have many children who 

are taking us up on the offer and going 

forward, if we are not able to increase the 

numbers, we will have to pull out of the music 

provision altogether. Which will be a shame.  

 

If you are interested in your child taking up an 

instrument, please do let Mrs Davenport 

know.  

 

Thank you 

 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day is fast approaching! The School 

Council are organising some fun events and 

will be sending out a flier on Monday. 

Children are welcome to wear their red noses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walk With Me Prayer 

God, our loving Father, 

We come to you today. 
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The children have really enjoyed their special treats for filling their  

Respect jars. Well done children for working so hard! 
 
 

 

 
AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT.  

Be with us, hear us guide us, 

In all we do and say, 

You give us times and seasons, 

Your Spirit makes us grow, 

In times of joy and sadness, 

We see your blessings flow. 

I place my life before you 

In all my work and play. 

I’ll try to walk with Jesus, 

And in his friendship stay. 

Amen. 

 

Thank you for all your Support 

If you are able, are willing to make any 

contributions to go towards our School Fund, 

please do speak to Mrs Davenport. Some 

parents have asked whether we can set up a 

standing order because they would like to 

contribute on a monthly basis. I took this idea 

to the governors who are in agreement and 

we are in the process of setting this up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week at glance: 

 

Friday 17
th

 March 

Confirmation Princethorpe Chapel 

Monday 20
th

 March: 

Mission assembly 9:10 Parents welcome 

Friday 24 March: 

Mother’s day play and stay for reception 1:30 

 

Red Nose Day – information to follow 

Children may wear their red noses if they 

have them. 

 

 

 
 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Kate Madia  
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